
Cunningham, Adam (REPS)
From: Cherie Graham [cgraham@moorabool.vic.gov.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 31 October 2000 10:46 AM
To: cta.reps@aph.gov.au
Subject: Radio Services in Non-Metropolitan Australia
The Moorabool Shire Council would like to make this submission to the
enquiry:

At a recent Council Meeting it was resolved that Senator Alston and the
House Communications committee be advised that Moorabool Shire Council does
not have access to local ABC Radio Coverage - it would be beneficial for
many Council's surrounding Ballarat to have an ABC presence in Ballarat.

Regards
Cherie Graham
Executive Assistant
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